Lincoln University

June 5, 2020

Prof. Dr. Adalat Muradov, Rector
Azerbaijan State University of Economics
Baku, Azerbaijan

Dear Rector Muradov:

On behalf of Lincoln University, I extend our heartiest congratulations to Azerbaijan State University of Economics for completing 90 glorious years of success. You have always been on the top of the list for serving students of your and neighboring countries.

Universities like yours with a brilliant team of dedicated faculty and staff and with a friendly work environment can only aim for high results. Working with you has been a real honor and we value each transaction and communication between us.

With your commitment and sincerity you have proved your worth and have gained the much-deserved recognition and fame. With your services, the community has gained a lot. You have always interested in student's success and satisfaction as your priority and have never resorted to any wrong means for any work. Not only do you provide a learning platform but also offer a growing career curve for their futures.

Lincoln University administration, faculty and staff wish you all the success for many more years to come. And we hope to continue cooperating with you in future.

Sincerely and with best regards,

Dr. Mikhail Brodsky, Presiden

Mbrodely